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dcplumbing@ eircom, net
Thursday, March 4, 2010 1:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail forex

I wish to express my concern about the new proposed change in leverage from 100 1 too 10 1

i hope you can see to not change the system as for small traders like myself it would be difficult to make money in forex

yours gratefully David Crosbie Ireland


